
 

 

ASX RELEASE      7 July 2020 
 
 

Appointment of Joint Company Secretary 
 
Primero Group Limited (ASX:PGX) (“Primero”) is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Darryl Edwards as Joint Company Secretary, effective today. Mr Edwards is an experienced 
governance professional and a fellow of the Governance Institute of Australia. 

Ryan McFarlane and Darryl Edwards will be the persons nominated under Listing Rule 12.6 for 
communication with ASX with regard to listing rule matters. 

This ASX release was authorised by the Board of Primero Group Limited. 

For further information please contact: 
 
Ryan McFarlane 
Chief Financial Officer and Joint Company Secretary 
Primero Group Limited 
investor@primero.com.au 
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